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Call for Award Nominations 
 
 
Children’s Law Center of Minnesota (CLC) is accepting nominations for the 2018 Heroes 
for Children Award and the 2018 Rosalie E. Wahl Justice for Children Award to be 
presented on October 11th at our Celebration of Champions annual benefit event.   

 
Heroes for Children 
This award recognizes an individual who has made significant contributions to the well-
being of Minnesota’s children in either a career or volunteer position. Nominees may work 
with children in any area—such as teaching, health care, legislation, advocacy, or 
mentoring—affecting physical, spiritual, social, or emotional well-being.   
 
Last year’s honoree was McKenna Ahrenholz, the brave 12-year-old who spoke up on 
behalf of Minnesota’s children and insisted lawmakers to do better for the wellbeing of 
children in the foster care system. 
 
 

Rosalie E. Wahl Justice for Children Award 
This award is presented annually to someone who has dedicated their life to fighting for 
justice for at-risk or underprivileged children in our communities.  This award is named 
for Justice Wahl for her tireless work on behalf of children. CLC created the Justice for 
Children Award in her name and honored Justice Wahl as the first recipient in 2005. 
 
Last year’s honoree was the late Ann Marie Hanrahan, a dedicated, talented attorney 
who committed her time and passion to work diligently on behalf of her CLC clients in and 
out of the courtroom.  Her legacy will have an impact for many years to come. 
 

All nominations should include contact information for the nominee and nominator(s) and 
a one-to-three page narrative describing how the nominee has made a significant 
difference to children in Minnesota. Please give specific examples if possible. 
 
Nominations will be accepted from May 10th through August 1, 2018. 
 
Email nominations to mwind@clcmn.org or mail to Children’s Law Center, 450 N. 
Syndicate Street, Suite 315, St. Paul, MN 55104.  Please call CLC Development Director 
Melissa Wind at 651-644-4438. 
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